
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
 
 

                                                                   May 25, 2012 
 
KOB-TV, LLC 
c/o Charles R. Naftalin, Esq. 
Holland & Knight LLP 
2099 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Suite 100 
Washington, D.C.  20006 
 
       Re: K41FM, Deming, New Mexico and 
        K20AH, Caballo, New Mexico 
        File Nos. BDFCDTT-20090824AED  
        And BDFCDTT-20090824ADV 
        Facility Id Nos. 35322 and 126189 
 
Dear Licensee: 
 
 By letters dated August 6, 2010, the Video Division dismissed the above-referenced applications 
for digital flash-cut construction permits for stations K41FM, Deming, New Mexico and K20AH, 
Caballo, New Mexico because the Mexican Department of Communications informed the Commission 
that it would object to grant of the proposed facilities because they did comply with certain distance 
requirements with respect to channel allotments in Mexico.  KOB-TV, LLC, the licensee of the stations, 
filed a timely petition for reconsideration and on May 11, 2012, supplemented the petitions to provide 
further technical information demonstrating that the proposed facilities would not cause interference to 
the Mexican allotments. 
 
 In view of the foregoing, the petitions for reconsideration ARE GRANTED and the above-
referenced applications ARE REINSTATED for further international coordination. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Hossein Hashemzadeh 
        Deputy Chief, Video Division 
        Media Bureau 


